
 

 
 

BC FERRY & MARINE WORKERS’ UNION 
 

Local 10 Notice 
March 14, 2024 

 
Confirming your Rate of Pay 

 
The Union has become aware that several casual Deckhands have not been receiving the 
correct rate of pay for their classification.  We encourage our members to check their pay 
statements diligently.  
 
Members can confirm their rate of pay in the Collective Agreement, Appendix C – Salary 
Rate Schedules. A link to the Collective Agreement is provided below: 
 
https://www.bcfmwu.com/union-toolbox/collective-agreement/ 
  
If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to your Local Executive. 
 
 

“Shop Stewards:  Please Post on Bulletin Boards” 
 

BC Ferry & Marine Workers’ Union 
1511 Stewart Avenue 
Nanaimo, BC   V9S 4E3 

Union Office Telephone: 1.800.663.7009 or 250.716.3454 
Email: mailroom@bcfmwu.com   Fax: 250.716.3455 
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